
Navigating Your Life with Dr. Nat Williams 
PO Box 20966 
Lehigh Valley, PA 18002-0966 
 
June 10, 2010 
 
Dear Dr. Williams, 
 
I would just like to express my utmost gratitude for having me on your show, Navigating Your 
Life:  Going Green.  It was a memorable and fun experience that made everyone feel relaxed and 
at ease.  It was also a pleasure meeting the behind-the-scenes “crew,” as well as all the other 
people involved. 
 
If you ever have another segment you would like me to participate in, please feel free to contact 
me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Glorinda M. Cook 
A-Plus Ind., Inc. 
415 N. 15th Street 
Allentown, PA 18102 
 
(610) 821-5550 
Fax # 5727 
EMAIL gcook1@aplusindustry.com 


